
English 
Our first book this half term is ‘Windrush Child’ by 
John Agard. We will be crating posters inspired by 
this book.  
Our second book is ‘The proudest blue’ by Ibtihaj 
Muhammed which will inspire some recount 
writing. 
Little Wandle phonics lessons will also continue 4 
days a week, along with reading our Author of the 
Month books each day.  

Maths 
In maths this half term we will be exploring the 
concept of height, before moving on to develop 

our time skills.  
Any opportunities you can take 
to point out the time on both 
analogue and digital clocks will 
be really helpful to our learning. 

PSHE 
We’ll be learning about ‘Mental wellbeing’. This is 
such an important topic for our young people.  
 
We will be exploring different feelings and the 
different ways that we can cope with how we 
feel. We will be creating resources that we can 
use in the future to help us manage our feelings 
more independently.  

Art and Design 
Our art sessions this half term will be based 
around ‘Still life’. We will be exploring the work of 
Paul Cezanne, practising our drawing skills and 
creating our own still life artwork.    
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Computing 
In partnership with our friends from the Ridge 
Primary School, we continue our learning about 
‘Algorithms’, this time moving on to using the 
‘ScratchJr’ programming software. 

Geography 
We are exploring who the Romans were and how 
they affected Britain today in our topic ‘The 
Roman Empire’. I am sure we will have lots of fun 
dressing up and exploring the different aspects of 
Roman life! 

Science 
We will be continuing to explore plants and 
growing. We will be building on our learning to 
grow our own plants, exploring what they need by 
conducting our own experiment growing beans. 

Integration 
We are lucky to have continuing visits from our 
local mainstream Primary school. Our friends 
from the Ridge Primary will be visiting us on 
Thursdays to help us with our learning as part of 
our shared integration. 

PE 
We will be continuing our regular yoga practise 
this half term, alongside our peers from the Ridge. 
We will also have our regular rebound sessions.  
 

Music 
Our weekly Charanga session will be entitled 
‘Stop!’. Pupils will be working on listening to a 
range of pieces of music, giving our opinion and 
following a beat accurately when playing our 
instruments. 

Community Visits 
Pupils will enjoy a bi-weekly community visit 
which will be as follows: 
 
Week 2 – Post 14 allotment (Science) 
Week 4 – Library  
Week 6 – Park (PSHE) 
 

Horticulture 
We will be continuing with our container gardens, 
as well as developing our recycled flowers to 
enter into the Holy Trinity flower festival. Look 
out for the Pens Meadow entry in the festival! 

RE  
As usual will be a focused week at the end of the 
half term. This time we’ll be looking at ‘How do 
people pray?’, sharing our experiences and 
visiting a Hindu Mandir to experience how people 
there pray. 



 


